
From: Elizabeth Majerus
To: Todd Lotz; Nick Reimer
Cc: Paul Braun; Courtney Pelot; Kathleen McDaniel; Todd Blaser; Scott Keil; Amber Noworatzky
Subject: RE: Boat Parking in Yard
Date: Tuesday, December 31, 2019 9:08:10 AM

Amber, will you please add this discussion item to the next PS agenda? Thanks
 

From: Todd Lotz 
Sent: Tuesday, December 31, 2019 9:07 AM
To: Nick Reimer
Cc: Elizabeth Majerus; Paul Braun; Courtney Pelot; Kathleen McDaniel; Todd Blaser; Scott Keil; Amber
Noworatzky
Subject: Re: Boat Parking in Yard
 
I would concur that it is worth at least a good discussion.
Todd

Todd R. Lotz
City of Manitowoc 
Alderman, District 7

On Dec 30, 2019, at 4:20 PM, Nick Reimer <nreimer@manitowoc.org> wrote:

﻿
I think it is worth bringing up to Public Safety for discussion and clarity on what their
thoughts are. Currently, however, I would have to stick to my thoughts that if the
council did not want to ban utility trailers from being parked in these areas, I would
assume they would feel the same way about boat trailers (with or without boats on the
trailers).
 
Nick
 
       Nick Reimer
     Chief of Police
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Manitowoc Police Department

910 Jay St. Manitowoc, WI 54220
     Phone:(920) 686-6573
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"We are committed to providing excellent police service and an unrelenting pursuit of justice,
while maintaining order and securing a safe environment for everyone."

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents,
including attachments, may contain confidential and/or legally
privileged information. These items are covered by the Electronic
Communications Privacy Act 18 U.S.C. §§ 2510-2521. It is solely for
the use of the intended recipient(s) or an employee or agent
responsible for delivering this message. Unauthorized interception,
review, use or disclosure is prohibited. If you are not a named
recipient, please contact the sender immediately and do not disclose
the contents to another, use it for any purpose, store or copy the
information in any medium. Please destroy all copies of the
communication. Thank you.
 
 
 

From: Elizabeth Majerus 
Sent: Thursday, December 26, 2019 3:01 PM
To: Nick Reimer; Paul Braun; Courtney Pelot
Cc: Kathleen McDaniel; Todd Blaser; Scott Keil
Subject: Boat Parking in Yard
 
Good Afternoon,
 
The Markowskis recently filed a concern with Inspector Keil regarding the boats parked
in yards around Sharon Lane. Given our recent involvement on this matter, I asked
Scott to take no action until we could touch base. I copied our earlier correspondence
for your convenience.
 
Should we present the issue of parking boats, boat trailers , etc., on front and side
yards to Public Safety for discussion? To my knowledge, although we require RV’s to be
parked on hard surfaces, we’ve not enforced this on boats unless the boat is
dilapidated or being unlawfully used, and the MMC is not as clear as it could be. I’d like
to fix the MMC to be more clear on this point but only if we have Council’s support on
this restriction. We had a fair amount of pushback from citizens when we cleaned up
the cars-in-yards ordinance last year.
 
However, if PD, CD, and Fire agree that this restriction should be enacted, I will draft
one along with a memo for Public Safety consideration rather than bringing it there for
discussion first.
 
I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Thanks,
Liz



 
 
 
Liz Majerus
 
Manitowoc Assistant City Attorney
900 Quay St.
Manitowoc, WI 54220
(920) 686-6990 (tel.)
(920) 686-6999 (fax)
 


